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PROJECT UPDATE 
 
March 24, 2017 
  
Dear Resident:  
 
Saturday Work at Thompson Elementary School Site  
 
The Town of Arlington’s contractor GTC Construction Management, in order to 
maintain their schedule for construction of the Thompson Elementary School 
Addition, has been authorized to work Saturday’s between the hours of 8AM. and 
4:30 PM on an as-needed basis. While the contractor will not necessarily be working 
EVERY Saturday, they will most probably be working several Saturday’s once the 
building structure is in place and interior work begins. 
 
Should there be any questions or complaints about the work please do not hesitate to 
contact the following personnel: 
 
Steve Witherell (GTC Constr. Mgmt) - Construction Superintendent - (774) 501-7533 
Burt Barachowitz (PMA Consultants) - Owner’s Project Rep. (617) 470-6878  
 
The new school is planned to be completed and open in time for the fall 2017 school 
year. 
 
Thank you for your continuing cooperation during the construction effort. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


